
On 8 February 2023, HKQAA were visited by a delegation from the Shenzhen

Administration For Market Regulation. The delegation included Mr Li Zhong,

Secretary of the Party Group and Director of Shenzhen Administration For Market

Regulation, and Mr Li Jun, Member of the Party Group and Deputy Director of

Shenzhen Administration For Market Regulation and their delegation visiting

HKQAA.

Dr Michael P H Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA, Mr P C Chan, Deputy

Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA, and other HKQAA management

representatives met with the delegation. There was in-depth discussion of how to

foster the low-carbon economy in the Greater Bay Area, as well as how to

promote certification and quality enhancement, and strengthen the

development of advanced industries in Shenzhen and Hong Kong. Both parties

hope to work together to help regional enterprises improve their performance

and accelerate the progress of sustainable socio-economic development.
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Mr Li Zhong, Secretary of Party Group,

Director of Shenzhen Administration For

Market Regulation (Left 2), Mr Li Jun,

Member of Party Group, Deputy Director

of Shenzhen Administration For Market

Regulation (Right 1), together with Dr

Michael P. H. Lam, Chief Executive

Officer of HKQAA (Right 2) and Mr P C

Chan, Deputy Chief Executive Officer of

HKQAA (Left 1)

Delegation from Shenzhen Administration For Market Regulation and

HKQAA Management Representatives
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